
Nick Brown 
ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 

Public Counsel 
800 Fifth Ave • Suite 2000 • MS TB-14 • Seattle, WA 98104-3188 • 206-464-7744 

June 06, 2025 

SENT VIA WEB PORTAL 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re:  Relating to the Commission’s Proceeding to Develop a Policy Statement Addressing 
Alternatives to Traditional Cost of Service Ratemaking, 
Docket U-210590 

Dear Director Killip: 

The Public Counsel Unit of the Washington Attorney General’s Office (Public Counsel) submits 
these comments to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) in 
response to its Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments in Docket U-210590. Public 
Counsel appreciates the opportunity to engage on the Commission’s efforts to develop a policy 
statement addressing alternatives to traditional cost of service ratemaking. 

If you have any questions about this filing, please contact the undersigned or Kai Hiatt at 
Kai.Hiatt@ATG.WA.GOV or 206-389-3879. 

Sincerely, 

ALEXANDRA KORY, WSBA NO. 49889 
Assistant Attorney General, Unit Chief 
Public Counsel Unit 
800 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2000 
Seattle, WA 98104 
206-516-2997
Alexandra.Kory@ATG.WA.GOV
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